COMMUNICATION C15
ITEM NO. 14
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (2)
November 9, 2021

From: Peter Amaral

Sent: 09 November 2021 9:23 AM

To: Jamie Doolittle

Cc: Mayor and Members of Council < Mayorand Members of Council@vaughan.ca>; Todd Coles

<Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Re: Reject Ozner Highrise

Good morning,

I can tell you that in having a conversation with my Neighbour's... all of Zachary Place's residents are opposed to this. In addition it would weaken the value of our homes, the beauty of our community, and just an overall decrease in happiness amongst the residents. We have been loyal taxpayers and community supporters since moving into our home in 2013 (when they were built) and have installed and invested significant upgrades to our home and to our backyard specifically which would all be ruined by a large obtrusive building which would also block all of our natural light and sunlight.

It would be an absolute disgrace if this is allowed to move forward and gets approved.

I trust that better judgement will overcome greed and this project will once again be shutdown.

Thank you, Peter Amaral & Jamie Doolittle

Sent from Peter's iPhone

> On Nov 8, 2021, at 10:04 PM, Jamie Doolittle wrote:

> We live at Zachary place and vehemently reject the notion of building anything more than 3 storeys beside our property. Our whole street would lose privacy, sunlight and safety if city moves forward with this notion. We will remember and loudly share the decisions council makes when it comes time to vote- no one wants 6+ storey buildings on Major Mac in residential areas!! Please do not support!!

> Jamie Doolittle and Peter Amaral

> Sent from my iPhone